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Cunningham - DNR, Michael <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Fwd: Douglas Mountain Gravel Pit 

Peter Hays - DNR <peter.hays@state.co.us> Sun, Jul 8, 2018 at 1:43 PM
To: "Cunningham, Michael" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: E Richardson <ehrichardson@aol.com> 
Date: Sun, Jul 8, 2018 at 7:45 AM 
Subject: Douglas Mountain Gravel Pit 
To: <peter.hays@state.co.us> 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hays, 
 
I write in opposition to the Douglas Mountain Gravel Pit.  While I understand the regional need for gravel, the location
of this particular mine so close to the town of Empire and to significant Big Horn sheep habitat will significantly degrade
their human and wildlife environment.  Others have submitted cogent arguments against the gravel and I will not
repeat them but I do want to register my opposition to the granting of a reclamation mining permit.
 
Sincerely, Elizabeth Richardson, 800 Biddle Street, Georgetown, CO 80444  303-204-1281
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